
 

4th Grade Parents! 
 

It’s time to submit a baby photo of your 4th Grader for the yearbook.   

You can do this 2 different ways, whichever works best for you: 

 

1.  You can email your photo to jeffersonyearbookteam@gmail.com.          *Please make 

sure you include your child’s name and their teacher’s name in the email.   

 

2. You can login to your TreeRing yearbook account and upload your photo into the “Baby 

Photos” folder.  You may have to click “content” on the left hand side to find the folder.  

Please make sure your child’s name is included as a caption so we know who is in the 

photo.  We can look up their class.   

 

We will set a due date for submitting photos later on, but please send us your photos as soon as 

possible as it takes time to format these pages.  Thank you! 

 

Click HERE to order a yearbook for the 2022-2023 school year.   

mailto:jeffersonyearbookteam@gmail.com
https://www.treering.com/
https://www.treering.com/purchase?PassCode=1016022773384804

